
John Avery Boys & 

Girls Club 

The John Avery Boys & Girls Club will use the 2018 Ribbon of
Hope grant funds to implement health-oriented programming 

for the members of the John Avery Boys & Girls Club in 
Durham and Chapel Hill. The program will provide at-risk, 

minority youth with the knowledge and resources necessary to 
make healthy life-decisions and will encourage behavior-based 

lifestyle changes to improve long-term health outcomes.

https://www.bgcdoc.org/john-avery

